Hello! We hope you had a great summer and we are
excited to have you in our class this year. The first
day of school is Wednesday, September Ist, and we
will be doing many fun and exciting things in
Kindergarten this year. below is a list of things to
bring with you to school.

e A large backpack - We will be doing many projects
and will be sending home papers on a daily basis.
The backpack you choose should be able to hold a
standard size folder. *(We will supply you with all
the necessary materials you will need in class
alohg with a “Homework Folder”.)

e Snack & Lunch - Snack needs to be packed in a
separate bag/container from your lunch. Please
make certain to label both your snack and lunch
bag/box. *(Please label “snack” on the snack
bag/box.)

We look forward to beginning a terrific kindergarten
year with you! See you soon!

Love,
The Kindergarten Teachers



Kindergarten General Class Supply List

The school will provide the Kindergarten students
with the necessary supplies.

Please be sure to provide your child with “at home”
supplies such as scissors, glue sticks, crayons and
pencils.

We would appreciate the following materials being
purchased to supplement materials needed for the
student and teacher throughout the year.

e 1 box of gallon size Ziploc bags
¢ 1 box of quart size Ziploc bags
¢ 1 box of snhack bags Ziploc bags
¢ 2 box of hand wipes

¢ 1 hand sanitizer for desk

Thank you,

The Kindergarten Teachers



Healthy Shacks

The Kindergarten students will be having shack
time daily. Please send in their shock in a
separate bag from their lunch. Below is a list of
suggested healthy snacks:

e Fruit - Apples, Bananas etc.

(wWashed peeled and cut)

Vegetables - Carrots, celery, sweet peppers
Rice cakes

Crackers and cheese

Half of sandwich

Yoqurt

Cheese Stick

Jello

The students will also need to bring in a drink of
water or juice.



County Road School

Dear Parents,

The first day of Kindergarten is often an exciting and emotional
time for parents and students alike. To help ease any anxieties, we
will be meeting your child in the gym. Each student will join a line
with his/her new classmates. Goodbyes are to be said here, prior
to the children entering the school. By allowing your child to enter
the building independently, you are sending a message of
confidence. When a parent/guardian accompanies a child into the
building, separation is made more difficult and the anxiety is
often prolonged.

We appreciate your cooperation in helping make this a successful
transition. We look forward to a wonderful school year!

Thank you,

The Kindergarten Teachers



FIRST DAY
NAME TAG

ATTACHED 1S A NAME TAG FOR
You!

PLEASE WEAR THIS TAG TO SCHOOL ON THE
FIRST DAY!



Altached is your
pick up car sign

Please display it on
the right side of
your windshield!

Thank you



